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Haudagain roundabout is a major 

road junction between the A90 and 

A96 trunk roads in Aberdeen.

The roundabout has a limited 

capacity and has been the cause 

of significant queues and delays to 

traffic on the approach roads.

The A90/A96 Haudagain 

Improvement project includes 

construction of approximately 500 

metres of new dual carriageway. It 

connects the the A90 North Anderson 

Drive and the A96 Auchmill Road, to 

assist with reducing traffic congestion 

and improving journey time reliability.

The project will also cater for more 

inclusive, healthy and active travel 

modes of transport such as walking 

and cycling.

It includes appropriate crossing 

points and a new shared foot/cycle 

way next to the new link road and 

Manor Avenue.

This will provide a safer and more 

efficient route for pedestrians and 

cyclists.

About the 
project

Artist’s impression of the 
new dual carriageway on 
completion

Site cleared for 
construction

WELCOME

Welcome to the first edition of our A90/

A96 Haudagain Improvement project 

newsletter.

I would like to take this opportunity 

to express how delighted we are that 

Farrans Construction has been appointed 

by Transport Scotland to construct this 

project.

This is a major infrastructure 

improvement project to reduce 

congestion at the Haudagain roundabout, 

and I’m sure everyone is looking forward 

to the benefits the improvements will 

bring.

Construction will soon be underway 

and is scheduled to be complete by 

Spring 2021.

Project Manager Tristram Browne



Advance work included the demolition of buildings on the site

The project benefits from a dedicated 

community liaison officer, Angela Newlands. 

Angela is committed to keeping the local 

community informed, and ensuring that, where 

possible, the work carried out causes as little 

disruption as possible.

Community Liaison Officer  
Angela Newlands

Community drop-in opportunity 
is planned

Keeping you informed

‘Meet the 
contractor’ 
drop-in event

Further project 
information

n As part of our ongoing 

commitment to engage with the 

local community, the team will be 

holding a ‘Meet the Contractor’ 

drop-in event where you can meet 

members of the management team, 

find out more about the project 

and the upcoming works. The team 

will also be on hand to answer any 

queries or to discuss any concerns 

you may have.

This event will take place at: 

Middlefield Community Project 

(“The Hub”) on Wednesday 22 May, 

from 4pm – 7pm.

Progress update
ADVANCE WORKS

In advance of the contract award and planned construction of the project, 

31 buildings have been demolished in the Middlefield area as part of a 

programme of advance work to clear the planned route.

In the coming months, we will start work to divert several utilities, to 

allow construction work for the new link road to be carried out safely, while 

maintaining services to local residents and businesses.

If you have any matters you wish to raise 

concerning the project, please contact 

Angela at: haudagain@farrans.com or 

telephone 0800 783 0024.

n For further information on the 

A90/A96 Haudagain Improvement 

project, please visit:

transport.gov.scot/
projects/a90a96-
haudagain-improvement

Considerate Constructors Scheme
The A90/A96 Haudagain Improvement project will be one of Farrans 

Construction’s many sites to be registered with the Considerate Constructors 

Scheme. The scheme aims to improve the image of construction by its 

members abiding by its Code of Considerate Practice.
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